
 

 
 

 
QOC/SG - /127/2023م.أ.ع  
Date: 2023/03/03 
 

Ms. Marisol Casado 

President 

World Triathlon  

Madrid, Spain 

 

 

 

SUB: RECOGNITION OF QATAR TRIATHLON FEDERATION  

 

 

Dear Ms. Casado, 

 

Greetings from Qatar Olympic Committee (QOC). We hope this letter finds you well. 

 

It is our pleasure to inform you that Qatar Olympic committee recognizes the Qatar 

Triathlon Federation as the sole authority governing the sport of triathlon in Qatar. 

 

The names of the Board of Directors of Qatar Triathlon Federation are given below for 

your kind information. 

 

• Dr. Mohammed Jeham Al Kuwari, President 

• Engr. Thani Khalifa Al Zarraa, Secretary General 

• Mr. Jamal Abdulatif Al Kuwari, Chief Executive Officer (CEO).  

 

Federation’s Address: Villa 19, Street 940, Zone 68 

                                    PO Box 22512. Doha Qatar 

 

We trust that the recognition is going to be considered positively and we shall assist 

in providing you with further information if required.  

 

Looking forward to a fruitful and successive collaboration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jassim Rashid Al- Buenain 

QOC Secretary General  

 
cc:  
- President’s Office, QOC 
- Public Relations & International Cooperation Dept., QOC 
- Sport Affairs Department, QOC 
- Qatar triathlon Federation 
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